Anonymous Anonymous

To Whom It May Concern,

I am concerned that the proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate Production
Operations is grossly inadequate. They do not address practices to minimize water consumption,
noise, and light pollution, as was directed to by the Texas Legislature. The BMPs for the areas they
do address — dust and water storage — also warrant serious improvement.

My family including 2 small children live across the Highway from Heidelberg Materials and
within 3 miles from Lhoist in Burnet County. I witness everyday the lack of BMPs in place as there
is ample dust observed from the highway alone. I hate the thought of moving from the poor air
quality of Houston to the Hill Country will still impact my children's health.

The TCEQ should further develop their list of BMPs, making sure to thoroughly address all of the
issues that the Legislature directed them to address.



